
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
RESIDENTS OF GRAND HAVEN CHARTER TOWNSHIP and other interested parties, take 
notice that the Grand Haven Charter Township Planning Commission has rescheduled the 
regular December meeting date to Wednesday, December 14, 2016 at 7:30 p.m. at the Grand 
Haven Township Hall, 13300 168th Avenue, Grand Haven, Michigan 49417 Phone: (616) 842-
5988. 
 
This notice is posted in compliance with PA 267 of 1976 as amended (Open Meeting Act), 
MCLA 41.72a (2) (3) and the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). 
 
The Grand Haven Charter Township will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and 
services, such as signers for the hearing impaired and audiotapes of printed materials being 
considered at the meeting, to individuals with disabilities at the public hearing upon seven (7) 
days’ notice to the Grand Haven Township. 
 
Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact William Cargo, 
13300 168th Avenue, Grand Haven, MI 49417. Phone: (616) 842-5988. 
 
 A COPY OF THIS NOTICE IS ON FILE IN THE OFFICE OF THE CLERK 
 
Bill Cousins, Chairman 
Grand Haven Charter Township Planning Commission 
 
 
POSTED:  November 17, 2016 
 


